WATER QUALITY — BACKFLOW PREVENTION
REQUEST FOR NON-POTABLE DISCONNECTION —— M
MARANA AZ

WATER

Pursuant to Marana Water policy, single family residential homes with non-potable CMID irrigation service,
may disconnect the irrigation service and remove their backflow assembly (optional). This process is subject
to an inspection and fee. Contact the CMID office at 520 682-3233 to schedule the non-potable lock off.

The owner must remove 3-5 feet of non-potable plumbing line. This line separation must be left exposed for
inspection. Please contact the Marana Water Quality division at 520 382-2523 to set up an inspection.

Residents who wish to establish an irrigation line from the potable service must contact the Town of Marana
Development Services to acquire a permit. Development Services can be reached at 520 382-2600.

FEE

The following fee will be billed to the water customer account:
Inspection Fee - $40.00

General Information

Account Contact Name: Account #:

Service Address:

Phone Number: Email:

Meter Number: Existing Backflow Serial #

Date of Planned Lock-Off:

Date of Planned Separation Inspection:

Customer signature: Date:

Marana Water Approval

Non-Potable Lock Off Date: Signature:

Line Separation Inspection Date: Signature:
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